
"Corrigendum Notification for Written Test & Interview" 
 
The written test for admission to PG Diploma in Publishing will be held at 2.00 pm on 
Thursday 26th June and interviews of shortlisted candidates will b held at 10.00 am on 
wards on Friday 27th June 2014. 
 
BOTH TEST AND INTERVIEWS WILL BE HELD AT AUD PREMISES. 
 
 
Director, SBPPSE 
 


